
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                             

Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                             

 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Newsletter No 19 – 31st January, 2020 

 

 

 

 

The Year of the Word  

 

This week we share the words from the Bible chosen by Y2B and Y2G. What a super reminder to be loving and compassionate 

to others. How have you shown love to others this week? Thank you Y2. 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Whoever lives in love lives in God and God in them’ 1 John 4:  14-16 

ParentPay 

We will shortly be accepting payments online for school meals and trips.  Using a secure website called ParentPay you will be 

able to pay online using your credit or debit card or continue to make cash payments at PayPoint stores. ParentPay will be our 

preferred method of making payments to school – from after the Easter break, we will no longer be accepting cash payments 

into school.   Your account activation details with instructions on how to get started with ParentPay will be sent out shortly.  

If you have any questions then please contact the school office.  Thank you.  

 

Behaviour 

This week we seem to have had more incidents of children falling out with each other than normal. 

We have been reminding all the children about the need to remember and to put into practice our School Mission statement 

of ‘caring, sharing, loving and showing respect’ to all. 

Please, along with school, remind children to tell an adult and allow them to solve the problem rather than be hurtful 

physically or verbally to others. 

 

Punctuality 

School starts at 8.55 am in the morning.  To ensure that your child is on time then please make sure that they are in the 

line, ‘Five to Nine, In the Line, The Whistle (bell) is the sign!’. 

 

Nursery – September 2020 

If you have a child born between 1st September 2016 and 31st August 2017, they will be eligible for a Nursery place in 

September 2020.  Please call at the school office to complete an application form.  Thank you. 

 

Archdiocese of Birmingham     

ST. WILFRID’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

& NURSERY UNIT 

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY. 

Telephone: 0121 675 3319 

E-mail:  enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 
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Values and Virtues 

Congratulations to Ariah (1M) and Chloe (6T) who are the winners of our ‘Compassionate and Loving’ certificates this week. 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Light Blue Badges: Nathan J, Anayah, Jaiden, Elisha, Eva 

Pink Badges: Reuben, George D, Harley-Jai, Doniro, Jasmine, Orlando, Luis, Grant, Daniel Adet 

Purple Badges: Zainab, Alivia, Kaci-Rae, Samuel A, Mateen, Adiyy, Dillon, Amaya, Cristina, Chanselle, Iyarna 

Red Badge: Catalin 

Lilac Badge: Riley Gr 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Wellington 

Reception CT Jayden 

Reception SS Ella-Marie 

Year 1M Mary, Alivia 

Year 1P Alexandre 

Year 2B Avneet 

Year 2G Shalom 

Year 3B Dante, Lacey Mae 

Year 3M Archie 

Year 4P Abigail, Joseph 

Year 4R Joel, Eva 

Year 5H Rachel, Sahar, Harafa, Esther 

Year 5M Daniyal 

Year 6G Whole class 

Year 6T Mohammed, Nicardo 

SPORTS AWARD Lacie-Jai (4R) 

WISE OWL AWARD David (3M) 

MUSIC AWARD Liam (6T) 

EARLY YEARS ANGELS OF THE WEEK Delia (Nurs), Logan (RCT), Mujtaba (RSS) 

Well done everyone! 

Period – 20th – 24th January, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Group % Attend 

RCT 90.9% 

RSS 87.7% 

Year 1P 93.5% 

Year 1M 95.8% 

Year 2B 93.6% 

Year 2G 94.5% 

Year 3B 95% 

Year 3M 95% 

Year 4P 96% 

Year 4R 94.3% 

Year 5H 98.5% 

Year 5M 96% 

Year 6G 93.1% 

Year 6T 95.9% 
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Absence 

If your child is absent from school, please could you telephone the school office in the morning to inform them and the 

reason for the absence.  Thank you.  

 

Parking 

Please remember not to park across the drives of local residents (even if it is only for a few minutes), on the yellow zigzags 

outside school or the small parking bays near the school car park (this is for residents only!). 

 

Have a good weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

R Baker and staff 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjjpvf13IreAhXD0aQKHQ5xC98QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://www.hallamfields.derbyshire.sch.uk/user/gimage/&psig=AOvVaw3od-d9qahj4eFSe8KUaRN6&ust=1539771204321626

